
Applications to be considered with Chairman initial comments APPENDIX 5 
   

 
 

Ref Site Address  Proposal Ward Deadline 
for 
comments 

WA/2024/02145 
 
COMMITTEE 
 
 

NORTH VIEW 
COTTAGES 
1 GRAYSWOOD 
COMMON  
THE MOUNT 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2DN 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations; erection of flat 
roofed dormer and 
alterations to roofspace to 
provide habitable 
accommodation. 

Haslemere 
North 

2nd Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02142 
 
COMMITTEE 
 
 

CRAINWOOD 
WEYDOWN ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1DR 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations including 
erection of a two bay 
garage, following 
demolition of existing 
garage. 

Haslemere 
North 

2nd Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02107 
 
COMMITTEE 
 

38A HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2HJ 

Application under Section 
73 to remove condition 2 of 
PRA/2024/01620 (provision 
of parking and charging 
point for e-bikes) as 
condition is considered 
unnecessary. 

Haslemere 
South 

2nd Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02176 
 
COMMITTEE 

TECHNOLOGY 
HOUSE  
CHURCH ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1NU 

Alterations to existing 
commercial building 
including construction of 
dormer windows, 
reposition existing roof 
lights and removal of shop 
front and canopy; creation 
of new entrance door and 
blocking of existing 
openings at ground floor. 

Haslemere 
West 

9th Dec 
2024 

TM/2024/02136 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

PINETOPS 
COTTAGE 
11 KEMNAL PARK 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2LF 

APPLICATION TO REMOVE 
TREES SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION ORDER 
43/07 

Haslemere 
South 

2nd Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02109 
 
No response 

3 MANOR LEA 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1PD 

Certificate of Lawfulness 
under Section 192 for the 
erection of a single storey 
rear extension following 

Haslemere 
West 

2nd Dec 
2024 
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demolition of existing 
conservatory. 

WA/2024/02135 
 
No objection 

COMBE END 
WHITMORE VALE 
ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6JA 

Erection of hip to gable and 
dormer extensions, 
replacement porch, 
alterations to elevation and 
removal of existing dormer. 

Hindhead 
& Beacon 
Hill 

2nd Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02146 

No objection 

subject to listed 

building officer 

approval 

 

WEST KEFFOLDS 
BUNCH LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1AJ 

Listed Building Consent for 
removal of window wooden 
surround and repair of the 
stone mullions and plaster 
work. 

Haslemere 
North 

9th Dec 
2024 

NMA/2024/02182 
 
No response 

HIGH TREES 
FARNHAM LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1EU 

Amendment to 
WA/2022/00302 for the 
removal of the dormer 
windows and their 
replacement with Velux 
Cabrio roof lights. The 
applicant wishes to reduce 
the scope of the 
development 

Haslemere 
North 

9th Dec 
2024 

NMA/2024/02174 
 
No response 

ORIEL HOUSE 
DERBY ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1BP 

Amendment to 
WA/2023/00971 - Minor 
alterations to the gables, 
patio, roofing, and 
fenestration. 

Haslemere 
North 

9th Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02156 
 
No objection 

subject to listed 

building officer 

approval 

 

HATCH HILL 
HOUSE 
CHURT ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6HY 

Listed building consent for 
internal alterations 
including works to the door 
and windows on the North 
elevation. 

Hindhead 
& Beacon 
Hill 

9th Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02241 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

SOUTH PLACE 
DERBY ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1BP 

Alterations to existing 
attached garage to provide 
habitable accommodation 
over; alterations to 
elevations and fenestration 
and installation of rooflights 
following removal of 
existing chimney, 
conservatory and dormer. 

Has North 16 Dec 
2024 
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WA/2024/02236 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

HOLDFAST HOUSE 
HOLDFAST LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2EU 

Application under Section 
73 to vary Condition 2 
(Approved Plans) of 
WA/2022/02284 (allowed 
under appeal reference 
APP/R3650/W/22/3312571) 
to allow changes to the 
design, internal layout and 
external elevations. 
Discharge of Conditions: 3 
(External Materials), 4 
(Means of Enclosure), 5 
(Hardstanding) and 6 
(Electric Vehicle Charging). 

Has North 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02206 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

24 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2HD 

Change of use and 
alterations to fenestration 
of first floor from 
professional/financial 
services (Use Class A2) to 
residential (Use Class C3) to 
provide 3 dwellings. 

Has South 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02203 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

CLEAR VIEW 
COTTAGE 
1A HIGHBURY 
GROVE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1BB 

Erection of a first floor 
extension. 

Has North 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02202 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

LITTLE HATCH 
TENNYSONS LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 3AF 

Erection of a dwelling 
following demolition of 
existing dwelling. 

Has South 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02200 
 
No response 

4 GRAYSWOOD 
PLACE 
THREE GATES 
LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2ET 

Certificate of Lawfulness 
under Section 192 for 
erection of a detached 
outbuilding and demolition 
of existing detached 
outbuilding. 

Has North 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02252 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

THE LODGE 
ST MARYS ABBEY  
WOOLMER HILL 
ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1QA 

Erection of detached garage 
and workshop with storage 
over (retrospective). 

Has West 16 Dec 
2024 



Page 4 of 5 
 

WA/2024/02251 
 
No objection 
subject to Listed 
Building officer 
approval 

BUFFBEARDS 
HINDHEAD ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1LH 

Listed building consent for 
erection of a two storey 
extension including internal 
alterations. 

Has West 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02250 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

BUFFBEARDS 
HINDHEAD ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1LH 

Erection of a two storey 
extension. 

Has West 16 Dec 
2024 

TM/2024/02209 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

6 ELIOT DRIVE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1NZ 

APPLICATION FOR WORKS 
TO TREES SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION ORDER 
WA198 

Has West 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02208 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

ROBERTET UK LTD 
ROBERTET 
WAREHOUSE 
KINGS ROAD 
INDUSTRIAL 
ESTATE  
KINGS ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2QH 

Erection of single storey 
office and storage 
extensions with alterations 
to elevations including 
installation of canopy over 
loading bay. 

Has West 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02235 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

FORMER BARONS 
OF HINDHEAD  
LONDON ROAD 
HINDHEAD 

Construction of pedestrian 
and vehicular entrance 
gates with brick piers and 
associated works. 

Hindhead 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02212 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

63 GLEN CLOSE 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6QF 

Construction of parapet 
wall. 

Hindhead 16 Dec 
2024 

WA/2024/02211 
 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s 
comment 

LANES END 
CHURT ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6HT 

Erection of an outbuilding 
following demolition of 
existing. 

Hindhead 16 Dec 
2024 
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WA/2024/02197 
 
No response 

5 HILLGARTH 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6PP 

Certificate of Lawfulness 
under Section 192 for 
erection of single storey 
side extension and change 
of fenestration on ground 
floor rear elevation. 

Hindhead 16 Dec 
2024 

 


